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During two online meetings in August and September, 2011, the committee received five 
requests for travel from: 

• Tamara Gailey and Heidi Johnston to attend the QSEN Faculty Development Institute  
in Seattle; in light of the absence of intervening senate meetings and the usual lack of 
controversy surrounding the funding, the committee recommendation was made known 
to the faculty members – on account of the institute taking place in September; 

• Mary Doucette and Cherie Jaques to attend the ACERT Annual Conference in Las Vegas 
on February 8-10, 2012; and  

• Mary Ray to attend the Human Services Conference in San Antonio (TX) on October 19-
22 of this year. 

 
The committee convened via e-mail, with the following members present:  Frank Daniels; Jon 
Licht; and Brandy Nielsen.  The following members were absent:  Greg Molyneux; Scott Nielsen 
and Connie Zeller. 
 
 
The members discussed the requests, and motions were made to approve.  The committee 
approves the requests and forwards them to the senate. 


